
CITY COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARING REPORT
Bylaw 20117 - Single-Use Items

Administration Recommendation

That Bylaw 20117 be given second and third reading.

History

● At the September 13, 2022, City Council Public Hearing, the September 13, 2022, City
Operations report CO01219rev was postponed without discussion to the October 4, 2022,
City Council Public Hearing.

● At the July 4/6, 2022, City Council meeting, Bylaw 20117 was read a first time.

Attachment
September 13, 2022, City Operations report CO01219rev
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